
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Mr. Sanchez: 

Skip Wedel [Skip.Wedel@unitcorp.com] 
Friday, October 30, 2009 10:57 AM 
Sanchez, Daniel) J , EMNRD 
Miller, Gary; Ma^k Colclasure; Brad Guidry; Mark Schell; Larry 0. Miller; Frank Young; Jerry 
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Status at Gourley Federal 003Q 

As promised, I am providing you with an update on our progress at the Gourley Federal #3 and a projected completion 
date. 

Mr. Gary Miller has been working with Mr. Bratcher regarding our location to determine the depth and breadth of our 
material removal. We have collaborated with Mr. Bratcher on a plan based upon the 5 soil borings we completed earlier 
in the week. 

We intended to complete the removal ofthe dirt, the replacement ofthe dirt, the cap ofthe pit area according to the 
plan Mr. Bratcher has provided. We intend 
days. Additionally, we should complete the 

to begin the work Monday and complete most of that work in a couple of 
top soil "dress up" work by Friday November 6. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding our work. 

Respectfully, 

Skip L. Wedel, CSP 
Manager - Safety, Health and Environment 
Unit Corporation 
7130 S LEWIS AVE STE 1000 
TULSA OK 74136-5465 
918.477.4574 Office 
918.688.6048 Cell 
918.493.7711 Fax 
skip.wedel@unitcorp.com 
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